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The Planning Inspectorate 

Temple Quay House 

2 The Square 

Bristol 

BS1 6PN 

 
 

21st September 2021 

 

By Post 

By Email: NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 

Dear Sirs 

Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation Project (“the Development”) The Infrastructure 

Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 – Regulation 8(1)(b) Notification to the 

Secretary of State 

 

We act on behalf of Anglian Water Services Limited. We write with reference to the above Development 

for which our client intends to apply for development consent under the Planning Act 2008. 

 

With reference to Regulation 8(1)(b) of the Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) 

Regulations 2017 (“EIA Regulations 2017”), please accept this letter as notification to the Secretary of 

State that an environmental statement will be submitted with the application for the Development. 

 

For the purposes of your duties under Regulation 11(1)(a) of the EIA Regulations 2017, the name and 

address of the Applicant for the Development are: 

 

Anglian Water Services Limited 

Lancaster House,  

Lancaster Way,  

Ermine Business Park,  

Huntingdon,  

Cambridgeshire  

PE29 6XU 

 

Yours faithfully 

Eversheds Sutherland (International) LLP 

 

Eversheds Sutherland (International) LLP 

115 Colmore Row 

Birmingham 

B3 3AL 

United Kingdom 
T: +44 20 7497 9797 
F: +44 20 7919 4919 
DX 13004 Birmingham 
 

  

Our ref BULLN\175125.000105 

 

Your ref 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office 
Anglian Water Services Ltd 
Lancaster House, Lancaster Way,  
Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, 
Cambridgeshire. PE29 6XU 
Registered in England 
No. 2366656.  

 

an AWG Company 

 

 



Get in touch
You can contact us by:

Emailing at

Calling our Freephone information line on 0808 196 1661

Writing to us at Freepost: CWWTPR

Visiting our website at 

You can view all our DCO application documents and updates on the 
application on The Planning Inspectorate website:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/cambri
dge-waste-water-treatment-plant-relocation/
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